
 

 

 

 

 

13 December 2023 

Annual Scrutiny of Sport Wales  

Dear Tanni and Brian 

Thank you for attending the general scrutiny session with the Committee on Wednesday 8 November 

2023, and thank you for the letter dated 7 December 2023. We are grateful to you for engaging with 

our questions. Following our discussion, we would be grateful to receive the additional information 

outlined below. 

We would be grateful if you could share information about the percentage of sports facilities that are 

located behind school gates, as you offered during our meeting. We would also like to know more 

about the integrity units in Australia, New Zealand and Canada that you mentioned. 

We understand that your key achievements are set against a difficult backdrop of real-terms 

reductions in funding, as well as a cost of living crisis which is impacting resources for capital projects 

in particular, and widening socio-economic gaps in participation. In view of the short reporting 

timeline for parliamentary scrutiny of the Welsh Government’s Draft Budget 2024-25, we would be 

grateful if you could outline to us any specific issues you think we should consider during that scrutiny 

by no later than 3 January 2024. 

I look forward to hearing from you in due course. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Senedd Cymru 
Bae Caerdydd, Caerdydd, CF99 1SN 

SeneddDiwylliant@senedd.cymru 
senedd.cymru/SeneddDiwylliant 

0300 200 6565 

— 
Welsh Parliament 

Cardiff Bay, Cardiff, CF99 1SN 
SeneddCulture@senedd.wales  

senedd.wales/SeneddCulture 
0300 200 6565 
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Chwaraeon, a Chysylltiadau Rhyngwladol 
— 
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Committee 

Baroness Grey-Thompson 

Chair 

Brian Davies  

Chief Executive Officer 
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Delyth Jewell MS 

Committee Chair 

 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 


